First Annual Food Drive
Region VI of the North Carolina Workforce Professionals (NCWFP), along with the Employment Security Commission/Sampson County JobLink, held its first annual food drive this September.  The NCWFP is a nonprofit educational association representing professionals who work in public and private workforce development programs, such as the Employment Security Commission and its JobLink Centers.
Peggy Hunt Davis, Sampson County Employment Security Commission and JobLink Office Manager, along with Renée Deramus, Employment Consultant and NCWFP member, took charge of this county’s food drive and are responsible for collecting an array of canned and dried food items that were donated to U Care, Inc.

U Care, Inc., is a non-profit agency who provides 24 hour crisis intervention, 24 hour emergency shelter, training, and a vast number of other supportive services to domestic victims and their families.  U Care has served Sampson County since June 23, 1997.
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